Notice of Extension of RFP Deadline

The deadline for the following RFP’s has been extended to 5 PM on Friday, April 12, 2024:

. RFP for Main Street Improvement Project|

e RFP for Water & Front Street Improvement Project|

All submissions should be emailed to Lauren Chandler at lchandler@franklintonnc.gov and
Zachary Steffey at zsteffey@franklintonnc.gov. This deadline has been extended to ensure

the Town receives an adequate number of proposals for the abovementioned RFP’s.
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